
Hear from your fellow building 
reps, AR’s and union stewards 
to find out what they are 
doing to ensure our collective 
bargaining agreement and legal 
protections remain in place.

The Florida Legislature is trying to 
silence educators and roll back our 
rights, but we won’t let them. 

Building reps across the state have 
stepped up to help members convert to 
eDues. 

But time is running out —  
our union needs your help.
Together, we can make sure every 
member switches to eDues and 
maintains their union voice.

STATEWIDE REP CALL

MONDAY, MAY 15 @ 7:30 PM

!

With SB 256, the Legislature 
outlawed the right of union 
members to pay our dues 
through payroll deduction.

This unjust law threatens our rights 
and the contract we’ve worked 
hard to bargain with the district.

REGISTER TODAY AT FEAWEB.ORG/REPCALL

http://feaweb.org/repcall

